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SEX SCANDAL
EXCLUSIVE

All UK publications have recently been gagged
by an injunction put in place by the Captain of
an English sports team. The national
newspapers seem convinced that this is John
Terry the England football captain but according
to our correspondent in Calcutta (former winger
Martin Price) the national have got it wrong.

The rumours over there are that the lady
involved is model Miranda Kerr (pictured right).
She recently featured on YouTube with David
Kiely, an Australian banker who was busted
looking at pictures of a scantily-clad Kerr on his
computer while a colleague was doing a live
television interview behind him.

The other person involved is our own captain
Ben Richards who is rumoured to have spent a
steamy weekend with Kerr in a foreign villa, it's
not clear if this was Doug Hyden’s villa in
Portugal or Rolf Matthew’s villa in Thailand!

There is no shread of evidence to support this
rumour but we feel it is significant that neither Top s Open Up a Gap
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A WORD
CHAIRMAN

FROM THE

Break-in update

As most of you will be aware we
were broken in to yet again at the
end of last year, with unusual
circumstances.

As after all break In's we informed
the Police and, while the they
have been investigating, we have
not been able to advise you of the
situation .They have now
concluded their investigations.

To avoid any confusion or rumors,
these are the facts. A set of club
keys were stolen from a club
member, used to un-arm the alarm
and unlawfully access the club.
The safe was broken into (cash
taken) and wines and spirits

stolen. It was then made to look
like an actual break-in! (some
damage) The keys were then

returned to the club member, with
out them knowing (alibi checked
by Police and verified).

It was soon worked out who had
taken the keys and the Police
were advised. Some of our stolen
items were recovered by the
Police and the thief was arrested.

However it has been decided by
the CPS that there is not enough
evidence to prosecute!!

As disappointed as we are at the
outcome, unless there is any
further evidence this matter s
now closed.

Mark - Chairman

Message from the
Committee

The last year has been a difficult year for the
club in financial terms. As you know we have
had several break-ins and thefts and recently
a large number of games have been cancelled
due to the bad weather. We are now due to
pay our annual insurance of around £3,000
and have been told that our Gas and
Electricity will increase by £1,500 this year.

So it's more important than ever that all
members make every effort to support social
events, raffles and promote use of the room to
any friends or family having any type of
celebration.

Social Event
Sat 6th March 2010:
Live band night.

A night of entertainment with the Rock / Indie
covers band "Stand Naked for Peace"
Songs by Bryan Adams, Kings of Leon, the
Killers, One Republic, Stereophonics, the
Beatles and more
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The band features our own Gerwyn Jones
Plus DJ Big Mac!
So bring you dancing shoes!
Only £5 entry
See Ruth for tickets.




